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IT Board Report 

1. New Camera security camera installation is progressing nicely, Final product and installation 
due in late July. This is grant funded. 

2. New Courts keycard reader upgrades should start in late-July. This is largely grant funded, 
with some capital funds assigned to project. 

3. Other IT projects include: 
- Cybersecurity training invitations will be sent to all employees later this week.  
  Annual Cybersecurity training is now mandated by the State of Illinois for our employees. 
 
- Continuing to plan the .gov migration for the county website and email accounts. Web site 
first, email next. Expect to hear more about the web site migration by the end of June. 

4. Upcoming projects include: 
- The Windows 10 computer operating system will stop receiving security updates in October 
2025 and will become a cybersecurity risk. I will be working with department heads and elected 
officials to develop two-year capital plan to replace computers to ensure we have Windows 11 
computers by October 2025 

5. We have other items on our to-do list, contact me with questions. 

Thank you. 
 

Paul Gorski 
IT Director 
Lee County, IL 
815-285-8166 
pgorski@countyoflee.org 

 

 

 

 

 


